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Newsletter is only intended to share current events, news and information and is 
not an endorsement of other brands, products or services. 

Did you see our booth at weftec19? The conference & exhibition was held in Chicago, IL.  Our booth 

was one of 992 exhibitors.  We enjoyed visiting with several of our customers in the water industry. 

WEFTEC19 was one of the largest crowds in a decade, with 22,500 regis-

trants. Texas and Colorado teams won the Operations Challenge Competi-

tion. Next year’s weftec20 plans are already in the works for October 3-7, 

2020 and will take place in New Orleans, LA.   

     Source: www.weftec.org/2019/weftec 

Seismic Provisions Reviewed 

Portions of the current draft of the American Institute of Steel Con-

struction (AISC ) standard, Seismic Provisions for Evaluation and Ret-

rofit of Existing Structural Steel Building (AISC 342), are available for 

public review until Nov. 4. The provisions will likely replace chapter 

nine of the standard by the American Society of Civil Engineers 

(ASCE/SEI 41)— for the seismic evaluation and retrofit of existing 

structural steel buildings. 

American Structures has been a member of the ASCE for a number 

of years. Thank you ASCE for your continual work revising and up-

dating standards. 

  Source: www.aisc.org/press-releases/new-aisc-standards 
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American Structures, Inc. recently completed the 
fabrication and assembly of two bolted stainless 
steel tanks at Rich Products in Arlington, TN . 
Each tank has a storage capacity of 150,000 gallons. 
The dimensions of each tank are  

30.77’ (Dia.) x 28.83’ (Ht.). 

In addition to the tanks, American 
Structures, Inc. also manufactured the 
304 S.S. floor, 1:12 pitch S.S. roof, safety  

ladder with lock-out and safety railings.  

The grand total of parts and components  

equals 36,644 for each tank. Both tanks  

will be used for Waste Water Storage.  


